
   

                                                               

               

 
25 May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Monday 12 June, Seuss class are going on a school trip to Marwell Zoo. This trip is funded by 
the school and will be no cost to you. There is a gift shop, and students are welcome to bring 
spending money for this. 
 
We will be focusing on how to find and identify things we might need to use in the wider community. 

• use an information point/map/electronic map 

• identify a range of community facilities 

• locate a place to eat (café, fast food outlet, restaurant, food stand etc) 

• locate a public toilet 

We will be out the whole day and returning to school after transport time.  
 
We are asking parents to come to school to collect their young person at 4:30pm. 
 
This will enable us to explore the zoo adequately and enjoy what the zoo has to offer properly. 
 
It is parents’ responsibility to inform transport that your young person will not be collected at the 
end of the day. 
 
Students are to wear full school uniform, hat and suncream. 
 
Please can you pack a home packed lunch. If your young person has a free school dinner, they 
can have a school packed lunch. Please let us know if you require this. 
 
We ask that you sign and return to reply slip to Seuss class by Wednesday 7 June. 
Kind regards 
 
 
Jemma Soden 
Seuss Class Teacher 
Manor Green School 
 

 
Seuss Class trip to Marwell Zoo – Tuesday 12 June 
Student Full Name 
 
I can collect my son/daughter                           YES/NO 
 
I cannot collect my son/daughter                      YES/NO 
My son/daughter will require a school packed lunch        YES/NO 

 


